
 Contractual Board of Education 2025-2026 P1-A

P1A Date Last First Position Position Code Loc Eff Date Rationale Cl STEP FTE Base Salary STIP HR Total Salary

P1A-1 8/26/2025 Navarro Shanika
Part-Time School
Bus Aide 9524-000-270-25 Transportation TBD

Part-Time School Bus Aide to
replace Marilyn Yawnick
(retired). Appointment and start
date are contingent upon
satisfactory completion of all
new hire requirements. NA 1 0.50 NA NA $26.20 / hr. $26.20 / hr.

P1A-2 8/26/2025 Valente Diana
Cafeteria /
Playground Aide 9151-140-262-01 WES TBD

Cafeteria/Playground Aide to
replace employee #13362
(non-renewed). Appointment
and start date are contingent
upon satisfactory completion of
all new hire requirements. NA NA 0.50 NA NA $15.49 / hr. $15.49 / hr.

P1A-3 8/26/2025 Arrieta Samantha
Special Education
Teacher 1005-085-1213-10 Jefferson TBD

Special Education Teacher to
replace Lashae Jones
(transferred). Appointment and
start date are contingent upon
satisfactory completion of all
new hire requirements. III 5 1.00 $71,200.00 NA NA $71,200.00

P1A-4 8/26/2025 Weaver Thomas
Special Education
Teacher 1005-050-1213-11 UHS TBD

Special Education Teacher to
replace Thomas O'Reilly
(resigned). Appointment and
start date are contingent upon
satisfactory completion of all
new hire requirements. III 15 1.00 $82,930.00 NA NA $82,930.00

P1A-5 8/26/2025 Devlin Nicholas

Leave Replacement
Physical
Education/Health
Teacher 1607-080-104-02 BHES

TBD -
6/30/2026

Leave Replacement Physical
Education/Health Teacher for
Kerri Duplissis. Appointment
and start date are contingent
upon satisfactory completion of
all new hire requirements. Non
Tenurable. III 1 1.00 $68,197.00 NA NA $68,197.00

P1A-6 8/26/2025 Street Paulette
Long Term Substitute
Security Officer 9210-050-266-05 UHS 9/1/2025

Long Term Substitute Security
Officer to replace Michele
Jackson (resigned).
Appointment and start date are
contingent upon satisfactory
completion of all new hire
requirements. NA NA 1.00 NA NA $37.13 / hr. $37.13 / hr.

P1A-7 8/26/2025 Velez Miguel
Long Term Substitute
Security Officer TBD TBD 9/1/2025

Long Term Substitute Security
Officer to replace Kenneth
Elliott (resigned). Appointment
and start date are contingent
upon satisfactory completion of
all new hire requirements. NA NA 1.00 NA NA $37.13 / hr. $37.13 / hr.

P1A-8 8/26/2025 Manresa Amanda 10 Month Secretary 9300-050-240-03 UHS TBD

10 Month Secretary to replace
Julie Carvalho (transferred).
Appointment and start date are
contingent upon satisfactory
completion of all new hire
requirements. NA 3 1.00 $53,548.00 NA NA $53,548.00
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